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A DOWNTOWN photographer is
banking on an East End food
institution being the perfect pairing
with his food photography.

Jack Gilbert, a business lawyer by
trade, will be showing his
photographs in an ongoing
exhibition at �e Tulip Restaurant
on Queen Street East.

While Gilbert worked in the law
�eld for many of his 88 years, his
heart has always leaned toward more
creative endeavours, and
photography is in his blood.

“I was born into a family of
photographers,” he said.

Gilbert's father Nathan opened Elite Photography Studio on Queen Street West in 1922. In those days his
father photographed using glass plate negatives, retouching images with a pencil and a razor blade.

“And here I am pushing around pixels. It's extraordinary.” said Gilbert.

Jack's brother Al began working at the studio in the 1940's and took over the business when their father
retired. Al remains active today, and is widely recognized for his contribution to the art form.

Jack, meanwhile, sparked a renewed love a�air with the art form coninciding with the advent of digital
technology a little over a decade ago. �e creative possibilities of post-processing, or digitally treating a photo
after it's been taken, became an almost endless inspiration for Gilbert.

“I could in a sense have a whole dark-room right in front of my eyes,” he said. “I'm trying to create a piece of
art from my prespective, and that takes post work.”

Gilbert said photography continues to inspire him, as well as give him a great reason to get out and about now
the he's o�cially retired from the legal profession.

“You've got to get up  in the morning, you've got to do something.” he said.

Many of his photographs were taken at the Leslieville Farmers' Market, held in Jonathan Ashbridge Park a few
blocks from �e Tulip, where he goes for breakfast most weekends.

Gilbert's photos will be on display inde�nitely at �e Tulip, and sell for $200, with all proceeds goin to the
Make A Wish Foundation, in part due to the low level of adminstration costs at the organization.

“When you give somebody a dollar for charity you'd like to see most of that being used for charity.”
To see more of Gilbert's work visit www.jackgilbertphotography.com. �e Tulip is at 1606 Queen St. E.


